
MAILDROPS AND POSTER PLACMENT: PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF AN IN-
STREAM DAM ON PORTIONS 2 AND 3 OF FARM NO. 1100, BONATHABA, 
MALMESBURY, WESTERN CAPE  - 05 June 2020 
 

 
Figure 1: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate as viewed 
from Porseleinberg Road, looking in a western direction towards the 
site. 

 
Figure 2: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate as viewed 
from Porseleinberg Road, looking in a north-western direction 
towards the site. 

 
Figure 3: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate as viewed 
from Porseleinberg Road, looking in a north-western direction 
towards the site. 

 
Figure 4: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate as viewed 
from Porseleinberg Road, looking in a northern direction. 



 
Figure 5: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate as viewed 
from Porseleinberg Road, looking in a western direction towards the 
site. 

 
Figure 6: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate as viewed 
from Porseleinberg Road.  

 
Figure 7: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate. 

 
Figure 8: A2 poster placed against the farm access gate. 

 
Figure 9: A2 poster placed inside the workers’ canteen inside the 
farm packing shed / factory.  

  
Figure 10: A2 poster placed agains the door at the workers’ canteen 
in the Grapes packing shed / factory. 



 
Figure 11: A2 poster placed agains the door at the workers’ canteen 
in the grapes packing shed / factory. 

 
Figure 12: A2 poster placed agains the door at the workers’ canteen 
in the grapes packing shed / Factory. 

 
Figure 13: A2 poster placed agains the door at the workers’ 
Canteen in the Grapes Packing Shed / Factory. 

 
Figure 14: A2 poster placed agains the door at the workers’ canteen 
in the Grapes Packing Shed / Factory. 

 
Figure 15: Maildrops done on Farm Kooldrift No. 203.  

 
Figure 16: Maildrops done on Farm Kooldrift No. 203. 



 
Figure 17: A3 poster placed on the door window inside AgriMark in 
Hermon.  

 
Figure 18: A3 poster placed  on the door window inside AgriMark in 
Hermon. 

 
Figure 19: A3 poster placed on the door window inside AgriMark in 
Hermon. 

 
Figure 20: A3 poster given to Pheona to place on the notice board at 
AgriMark in Wellington. 

 
Figure 21: A3 poster placed on door window of AgriMark in 
Wellington.  

 
Figure 22: A3 poster placed on door window of AgriMark in 
Wellington. 



 
Figure 23: A3 poster given to Anton at Agrico in Wellington.  

 
Figure 24: A3 poster placed on the wall inside Agrico, Wellington.  

 
Figure 25: A3 poster placed on the wall inside Agrico in Wellington. 

 
Figure 26: Maildrop at Farm house - Kooldrift 

 
Figure 27: Maildrop done at Farm Botmansdrift. Maildrop also given 
to Theresa on the farm.  

 
Figure 28: Maildrop done at Farm Botmansdrift. Maildrop also given 
to Theresa on the farm. 



 
Figure 29: 1 X 3 maildrops at farm Hartverloren. Given to farm 
worker. 

 
Figure 30: 1 X 3 maildrops at farm Hartverloren. Given to farm worker. 

 
Figure 31: 1 x 3 maildrops given to Freedrik Le Roux at Farm 
Hartverloren. 

 
Figure 32: Maildrop done at Farm Hartverloren.  

 


